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Fulton Commission to Hold Some Meetings  
in North and South Fulton County 

Pilot meetings begin in August 2009  

At its June 3, 2009 meeting, the Fulton County Board of Commissioners passed a resolution, 
sponsored by Commissioner Robb Pitts (District 2, At-Large), to hold two meetings away from the 
Fulton County Government Center, in the evening hours, during 2009.  

By holding some meetings in other areas of the county, the Board hopes to make proceedings more 
accessible to residents.  

The Pilot meetings will be held at the North and South Fulton Government Service Centers on a 
trial basis beginning in August.  This is the first time that meetings have been held off-site. Both 
meetings will begin at 7 p.m.  

Because of Fulton County s large size, it can be difficult for residents to participate in the civic 
process, said Commissioner Pitts. We want to bring the government to the people.

  

The dates of the pilot meetings have not been set, but will be advertised at a later date.  

The North Fulton Government Service Center is located at 7741 Roswell Road in Sandy Springs 
and the South Fulton Government Service Center is located at 5600 Stonewall Tell Road in College 
Park.   


